February 17, 1949.

Mr, Arch H, Rowan
Rowan Drilling Company
Commereisl Standard Building
Fort VWorth, Texas
Dear Mr, Rowang

Enclosed you will find a set of
plctures made during Bob Hope's visit in Fort
Worth, which Mr, Carter thought you might like
to have for your files.

Tours very truly,

Secretary to A, G, Carter
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